April 8, 2016

Dear Parents:

For our Earth Week field trip we will be going to Hastings Lake Forest Preserve in Lindenhurst on Thursday, April 21st.

Here are some important items to remember:

- The bus will be leaving at 9:00 and we are expected to be back by 2:30pm.
- All students need to bring a non-microwaveable lunch since we will be eating at the forest preserve.
- Students should wear appropriate outdoor attire (outdoor shoes, sun hat, jacket, etc.) as we plan to be outside the entire day.
- Cost for this trip will be \$8.00 which will cover the cost of the bus and rental of the shelter.
- Permission slips are due back by Tuesday, April 14th.

Thank you,	
Mrs. McGovern	
Ms. Hahn	
Mrs. Larson	
Ms. Kroll	
My child_	has permission to go
on the field trip to Hastings Lake Forest Preserve on Apri	l 21st. I have included the \$8.00 fee
for the trip.	
Parent's Signature	